
City of Chiefland
Commission Meeting with Public Discussion

Monday, July 8  th  , 5:30 PM  
Chiefland City Hall

214 East Park Ave, Chiefland FL 32626

Voting on a Land Use Change
to “PLANNED UNIT DEVELOPMENT”

on more than 2,100 acres
on Long Pond & Hwy 19 south/west 

Chiefland

 Commissioners will be voting on zoning classification
for recently annexed land

 from County Agriculture/Rural Residential
 to proposed CITY PLANNED UNIT DEVELOPMENT (PUD)

 allowing 2,750 HOUSING UNITS
 and thousands square feet of 

COMMERCIAL/INDUSTRIAL

PUBLIC FEEDBACK AND DISCUSSION is vital
whether for or against. 

Commissioners can also be contacted 
prior to the meeting at their city email address:

Mayor Chris Jones cjones@chieflandfla.com

mailto:cjones@chieflandfla.com


Vice-Mayor Rissa Johns ljohns@chieflandfla.com
Norman Weaver nweaver@chieflandfla.com

Kim Bennett kbeenett@chieflandfla.com
LaWanda Jones ljones@chieflandfla.com

City Manager Laura Cain laura@chieflandfla.com
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